From: Joseph Vucinovich <mrv789@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 9, 2022 5:29 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: 3% COLA

CAUTION:External email.

Please pass the legislation that would

provide a 3% raise in our pension amount, for both my wife Judy and I, as well as all the other retired teacher in our
state. This inflation is effecting our day to day living experience, and a 3% increase would help relieve the stress.
Something, someone turning 80, does not need to their “old age” baggage. In appreciation, Joseph Emil Vucinovich Sent
from my iPhone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



